
Arcola Alumni Association 
 

Board of Directors Meeting 
 

July 19, 2017 
 

     The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert 
Arrol at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 19th.  President John Fishel conducted the 
meeting with members Robert Arrol, Larry Bushu, Jack Fishel, Randy Rothrock and Sue 
Stout also in attendance.  The minutes of the June 28th meeting were accepted as 
presented.  Bank account balances are $2,617.02 at First Mid-Illinois Bank and 
$11,101.21 at Arcola First Bank. 
 
     The group again discussed the sale of special event license plates for the upcoming 
2018 Arcola-Tuscola football game.  Members reported their findings of community 
interest for the project.  John Fishel will contact a local business to request assistance 
with license plate orders at their business location.   Members will make a final decision 
about the sale of the special event plates at the next meeting. 
 
     Artist and Charter AHS Distinguished Alumnus Nancie King Mertz will donate an 
original framed painting of our 100 year-old high school building to Arcola Alumni 
Association for fund-raising purposes.  Members agreed to auction the painting at the 
October 21st distinguished alumni banquet.  The group also agreed to waive all further 
banquet reservation fees for Nancie and her husband as a sign of our appreciation for 
her gift to the alumni association. 
 
     Arrol has asked Kenneth Hostetler to begin construction on three additional trophy 
cases for Band and Chorus awards. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
  
 
   
Sue Stout, Recording Secretary     


